Strike notice for some air traffic controllers 13 April

Dear colleagues

A national interprofessional strike notice for the whole of the civil service was given by
several trade unions from 7 March.

This notice has been relayed within the DGAC by a representative union of air traffic
controllers for Thursday 13 April.

It covers the period from Wednesday 12 April at the start of the night shift to Thursday 13
April at the end of the night shift (i.e. Friday 14 April morning).

Following today's teleconference at 17.00-17.15: decision taken:

For TLS, BOD and NTE airports:

For TLS, BOD and NTE airports: Request for a 20% reduction in flight schedules for
companies with at least 5 movements between 6.00 and 24.00 (Horloc)

Submission of abated schedules by tomorrow 12 April 15:00 Horloc

A Notam and a summary e-mail will be issued in the evening

Next teleconferences: Thursday 13 April at 9.30 am; 2.30 pm and 6.30 pm.

Sincerely

Yves Ezanno
Secretary General
BAR France
33(6) 07 87 17 71
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